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Press release
For immediate release


Canadian aluminum industry supports Canadian total ban on aluminium imports from Russia


Montreal, March 10, 2023 – The Aluminium Association of Canada (AAC) supports the Government of Canada’s total ban on aluminium products from Russia, effective today. “This ban by the Canadian government closes the door on imports from Russia,” said Jean Simard, President and CEO of the AAC.

“Our industry joins the rest of the free world in condemning in the strongest terms the Russian invasion of Ukraine,” added Jean Simard. “We support the use of economic sanctions and other measures as a diplomatic tool to combat Russian aggression and applaud the determination of the Government of Canada and the Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Finance to work with allies to achieve this.”

Canadian imports from Russia have been effectively halted since September 2022, following Canada’s implementation on March 3, 2022 of tariff measures consistent with the removal of Most Favoured Nation status for Russia. The 35% tariff in effect since then has had the desired effect on Russian metal imports to Canada.

The AAC on behalf of its members will continue to work with the Canadian government to provide relevant industry data and an informed assessment of what sanctions and similar measures could mean for producers, users and end consumers of aluminium.


- 30 -

About the Aluminium Association of Canada 
The Aluminium Association of Canada (AAC) is a non-profit organization representing three Canadian world-class aluminium producers: Alcoa, Alouette, and Rio Tinto operating nine smelters in Canada, eight of which are in Quebec, and employing over 8,500 workers and generating over US$5.5 billion in annual deliveries. For more information, visit http://www.aluminium.ca or Twitter @AAC_aluminium.
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